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  The Year of the Horses: A Memoir Courtney
Maum,2022-05-03 As seen on The Today Show A Good
Morning America, Vanity Fair, TODAY, NYLON and
PureWow Best Book of May and a Publishers Weekly
and Boston.com Best Book of Summer An Amazon Best
Book of 2022 So Far (Biography & Memoir Category)
Sharp, heartfelt, and cathartic, The Year of the
Horses captures a woman’s journey out of
depression and the horses that guide her,
physically and emotionally, on a new path forward.
At the age of thirty-seven, Courtney Maum finds
herself in an indoor arena in Connecticut, moments
away from stepping back into the saddle. For her,
this is not just a riding lesson, but a last-ditch
attempt to pull herself back from the brink even
though riding is a relic from the past she walked
away from. She hasn’t been on or near a horse in
over thirty years. Although Maum does know what
depression looks like, she finds herself refusing
to admit, at this point in her life, that it could
look like her: a woman with a privileged past, a
mortgage, a husband, a healthy child, and a
published novel. That she feels sadness is
undeniable, but she feels no right to claim it.
And when both therapy and medication fail,
Courtney returns to her childhood passion of
horseback riding as a way to recover the joy and
fearlessness she once had access to as a young
girl. As she finds her way, once again, through
the world of contemporary horseback
riding—Courtney becomes reacquainted with herself
not only as a rider but as a mother, wife,
daughter, writer, and woman. Alternating timelines
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and braided with historical portraits of women and
horses alongside history’s attempts to tame both
parties, The Year of the Horses is an inspiring
love letter to the power of animals—and humans—to
heal the mind and the heart.
  Year of the Horse ,1978
  Year of the Horse Justin Allen,2009 A thrill-
ride adventure novel capturing the adventure,
mystery, legend, and lore of America
  1966 the Year of the Horse Robert K.
Powers,2009-11 An autobiography of his Vietnam
military experience from being drafted and
inducted into the Army in January 1966, infantry
training at Tigerland, Louisiana, and service in
Vietnam with the 7th Cavalry, 1st Air Cavalry
Division. It is descriptive of the hardships and
horrors endured during nine months of combat in
the Central Highlands of South Vietnam and
includes Operation Thayer I and II, Irving, and
Pershing. On May 18, 1967, he was severely wounded
in Quang Ngai Province near Duc Pho and spent the
next several months in a series of Army hospitals,
and was honorably discharged in 1968.--Summary by
cataloging agency
  Year of the Horse . Samson,2013-03-14 Behold, an
un-pale horse with no name. Oh, wait. His name is
Horace. And he's sarcastic. And silly. And lives
in an infinitely expandable world. And sometimes
gets slapstuck. And day after unpredictable day he
boldly goes where no horse -- let alone a comic
strip -- has gone before. Also, there are
sidekicks; a little bird called Sine, a lady horse
called Melody, a never-seen neighbor. The comic
strip Dark Side of the Horse was launched in July
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2008. These days, it can be read daily on
GoComics.com. This collection contains 312 daily
cartoons that were originally published between
August 2008 and July 2010. Welcome to the bright
side of the world. May the horse be with you.
  The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse Charlie
Mackesy,2019-10-29 Streaming on Apple TV+ on
Christmas Day #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER · WALL
STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER · USA TODAY BESTSELLER
“The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse is not
only a thought-provoking, discussion-worthy story,
the book itself is an object of art.”- Elizabeth
Egan, The New York Times From British illustrator,
artist, and author Charlie Mackesy comes a journey
for all ages that explores life’s universal
lessons, featuring 100 color and black-and-white
drawings. “What do you want to be when you grow
up?” asked the mole. “Kind,” said the boy. Charlie
Mackesy offers inspiration and hope in uncertain
times in this beautiful book, following the tale
of a curious boy, a greedy mole, a wary fox and a
wise horse who find themselves together in
sometimes difficult terrain, sharing their
greatest fears and biggest discoveries about
vulnerability, kindness, hope, friendship and
love. The shared adventures and important
conversations between the four friends are full of
life lessons that have connected with readers of
all ages.
  The Fire Horse Girl Kay Honeyman,2013-01-01 A
fiery and romantic adventure, perfect for fans of
Grace Lin, Kristen Cashore, or Lisa See! Jade Moon
is a Fire Horse -- the worst sign in the Chinese
zodiac for girls, said to make them stubborn,
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willful, and far too imaginative. But while her
family despairs of marrying her off, she has a
passionate heart and powerful dreams, and wants
only to find a way to make them come true.Then a
young man named Sterling Promise offers Jade Moon
and her father a chance to go to America. While
Sterling Promise's smooth manners couldn't be more
different from her impulsive nature, Jade Moon
falls in love with him on the long voyage. But
America in 1923 doesn't want many Chinese
immigrants, and when they are detained at Angel
Island, the Ellis Island of the West, she
discovers a betrayal that destroys all her dreams.
To get into America, much less survive there, Jade
Moon will have to use all her stubbornness and
will to break a new path... one so brave and
dangerous, only a Fire Horse girl could imagine
it.
  Year of the Horse Kenneth D. Mertel,1997 This
book is the day-by-day story of the Jumping
Mustangs - 1st Ballalion, Airborne, 8th Cavalry,
of the 1st Air Cavalry Division, written by the
man who knows them best. 1st Air Cav Lieutenant
Colonel Kenneth Mertel. On 1 July 1965, at Fort
Benning, Georgia, the 1st Air Cavalry Division was
activated to employ newly developed techniques and
tactics, providing the utmost in combat
effectiveness and flexibility. After telling of
the excitement at Benning over the formation of
this revolutionary airmobile division, Colonel
Mertel gives a vivid picture of the building of
his own Jumping Mustang Battalion, the rigorous
training of officers and men and, finally, the
long voyage across the Pacific to Vietnam. Now the
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test. Would the new concept of airmobility, so
painstakingly worked out stateside, produce the
hoped-for results? The answer came quickly and
dramatically in a rapid succession of search and
destroy operations. Ia Drang . . . An Khe South .
. . Plei Mei . . . the Cambodian border . . . Bong
Son . . . Tarzan . . . In precipitous mountains,
dense jungles, mud and water-filled rice paddles
and expanses of view-obstructing elephant grass,
the Jumping Mustangs sought out the enemy,
engaging him in combat and stopping him in his
tracks. Airmobility more than passed the test.
Colonel Mertel pays tribute to the many acts of
heroism of his men, who lived, worked and fought
together in some of the world's most inhospitable
conditions. He also writes movingly of those who
never came back. In 1967 the President, at a White
House ceremony, recognized the Division's success
and valor by awarding it the Presidential Unit
Citation for the action at Plei Mei. According to
the Chines calendar, 1966 was the Year of the
Horse. It was the Year of the Horse for the
Jumping Mustangs in Vietnam.
  Year of the Horse ,1997
  The Year of the Horse Rita Ritchie,1957 The life
of a boy named Botokai as he grows from a boy
outcast by society to a man.
  The Year of the Horse Activity Book Sarah
Brennan,2014-01-01 The Year of the Horse Activity
Book
  Horse Geraldine Brooks,2024-01-16 “Brooks’
chronological and cross-disciplinary leaps are
thrilling.” —The New York Times Book Review “Horse
isn’t just an animal story—it’s a moving narrative



7

about race and art.” —TIME “A thrilling story
about humanity in all its ugliness and beauty . .
. the evocative voices create a story so powerful,
reading it feels like watching a neck-and-neck
horse race, galloping to its conclusion—you just
can’t look away.” —Oprah Daily Winner of the
Anisfield-Wolf Book Award, the Dayton Literary
Peace Prize, and the Dr. Tony Ryan Book Award ·
Finalist for the Chautauqua Prize · A
Massachusetts Book Award Honor Book A discarded
painting in a junk pile, a skeleton in an attic,
and the greatest racehorse in American history:
from these strands, a Pulitzer Prize winner braids
a sweeping story of spirit, obsession, and
injustice across American history Kentucky, 1850.
An enslaved groom named Jarret and a bay foal
forge a bond of understanding that will carry the
horse to record-setting victories across the
South. When the nation erupts in civil war, an
itinerant young artist who has made his name on
paintings of the racehorse takes up arms for the
Union. On a perilous night, he reunites with the
stallion and his groom, very far from the glamor
of any racetrack. New York City, 1954. Martha
Jackson, a gallery owner celebrated for taking
risks on edgy contemporary painters, becomes
obsessed with a nineteenth-century equestrian oil
painting of mysterious provenance. Washington, DC,
2019. Jess, a Smithsonian scientist from
Australia, and Theo, a Nigerian-American art
historian, find themselves unexpectedly connected
through their shared interest in the horse—one
studying the stallion’s bones for clues to his
power and endurance, the other uncovering the lost



8

history of the unsung Black horsemen who were
critical to his racing success. Based on the
remarkable true story of the record-breaking
thoroughbred Lexington, Horse is a novel of art
and science, love and obsession, and our
unfinished reckoning with racism.
  Your Chinese Horoscope 2014 Neil
Somerville,2013-09-03 The year 2014 is the Chinese
Year of the Horse – what will this mean for you?
This complete guide contains all the predictions
you will need to take you into the year ahead – a
lively fast-paced year favoring ideas, innovation
and personal growth. The ancient art of Chinese
astrology, which predates the Western zodiac, is a
detailed system of divination that has been in use
in the Orient for thousands of years. The depth of
its wisdom and the accuracy of its character
analysis and prediction has caught the imagination
of the Western world in recent years and led to a
rapid rise in its popularity. This popular and
enlightening bestselling guide – now in its 27th
year – includes: Everything you need to know about
the 12 signs of the Chinese zodiac. An explanation
of the Five Elements: metal, water, wood, fire and
earth, and which one governs your sign. Individual
predictions to help you find love, luck and
success. What the Year of the Horse has in store
for you, your family, your loved ones and friends.
  The Age of the Horse Susanna Forrest,2017-05-02
A “superb” account of the enduring connection
between humans and horses—“Full of the sort of
details that get edited out of more traditional
histories” (The Economist). Fifty-six million
years ago, the earliest equid walked the earth—and
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beginning with the first-known horse-keepers of
the Copper Age, the horse has played an integral
part in human history. It has sustained us as a
source of food, an industrial and agricultural
machine, a comrade in arms, a symbol of wealth,
power, and the wild. Combining fascinating
anthropological detail and incisive personal
anecdote, equestrian expert Susanna Forrest draws
from an immense range of archival documents as
well as literature and art to illustrate how our
evolution has coincided with that of horses. In
paintings and poems (such as Byron’s famous
“Mazeppa”), in theater and classical music
(including works by Liszt and Tchaikovsky),
representations of the horse have changed over
centuries, portraying the crucial impact that
we’ve had on each other. Forrest combines this
history with her own experience in the field, and
travels the world to offer a comprehensive look at
the horse in our lives today: from Mongolia where
she observes the endangered takhi, to a show-horse
performance at the Palace of Versailles; from a
polo club in Beijing to Arlington, Virginia, where
veterans with PTSD are rehabilitated through
interaction with horses. “For the horse-addicted,
a book can get no better than this . . . original,
cerebral and from the heart.” —The Times (London)
  The Year of the Horse Eric Hatch,1965
  Spirit of the Horse William Shatner,Jeff
Rovin,2017-05-23 From his first time riding as a
child, Shatner has felt a deep love for horses. He
shares his joy-- with children, veterans, those
with disabilities, and many more-- through the
annual Hollywood Charity Horse Show. Here, he
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speaks from the heart about the effect horses have
had on his life and on the lives of others. The
anecdotes are paired with classic horse stories,
including retellings of the Pegasus myth and the
feats of the most famous war horses throughout
history. Celebrate the connection between humans
and horses-- and the power, courage, mindfulness,
and healing that they can inspire in us.
  The Year of the Dragon Oliver Chin,2011-12
Dominic the dragon befriends a boy named Bo as
well as the other eleven animals of the Chinese
lunar calendar and helps them enter the annual
village boat race. Lists the birth years and
characteristics of individuals born in the Chinese
Year of the Dragon.
  The Year of the Horse Diana Walker,1975 Fifteen-
year-old Joanna had no interest in horses, let
alone competition riding, until she met a horse
named Horse and a boy named John.
  The Horse Debbie Busby,Catrin Rutland,2019-07-16
A comprehensive, richly illustrated introduction
to the fascinating natural history of the horse,
from prehistory to the present There are countless
books about keeping and riding horses. The Horse
is different: it looks not only at the natural
history of the horse in the context of its use by
humans, but also at its own, independent story,
describing the way horses live, think, and behave
both alongside people and on their own.
Beautifully designed and illustrated, The Horse
provides an engaging and accessible introduction
to these beloved animals. Beginning with evolution
and development, The Horse tells how horses came
into being more than fifty million years ago and
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were first domesticated more than five thousand
years ago, eventually spreading across the globe.
Chapters on Anatomy & Biology and Society &
Behavior explain equine anatomy and how it has
affected the lives and social structure of horses,
and outline current scientific thinking on their
behavior as individual and herd animals, including
information on communication between horses. A
chapter on Horses & People provides a thorough
overview of the horse’s many important roles in
human history and today, from pack animal to
sporting champion. Finally, the book ends with an
engrossing and visually stunning photographic
gallery of some fifty popular breeds of horses and
ponies with essential information about each.
Filled with surprising facts and insights, this
book will delight anyone who loves horses and
wants to understand them better. Provides a
comprehensive, richly illustrated introduction to
the evolution, development, domestication, and
behavior of the horse—from life cycle, breeding,
coats and colors, and the senses to courtship,
parenting, communication, emotions, and learning
Tells the full story of horses, from their
earliest fossil ancestors to the modern-day Equus
Offers a detailed survey of how horses and humans
have interacted since horses were domesticated,
including their use for work and war in the past
and recreational and competitive riding today
Features infographics, diagrams, and more than 250
stunning color photographs Includes a beautiful
photographic directory to some 50 popular breeds
  The Horse Encyclopedia Elwyn Hartley
Edwards,2016-11-29 A stunning celebration of the
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equine world. This definitive visual guide to
horses and ponies includes a list of over 150
different breeds and types, including all those
recognized by national horse societies. This
stunning volume is the perfect reference guide for
horse lovers of all ages! Inside the pages of this
horse encyclopedia, you’ll find: • A comprehensive
horse compendium. • Expert care advice on keeping,
feeding, grooming and caring for horses. • Panels
on famous breeds, or individual horses, owners,
riders or breeders. Everything about horses! From
tiny ponies to heavy draft horses and speedy
thoroughbreds, horses are among the most
influential animals in human history. The Horse
Encyclopedia explores the evolution and anatomy of
the horse and its place in history, art and
culture. Gorgeous photography of horse breeds
worldwide is accompanied by knowledgeable text
describing the origins, history and
characteristics of a definitive list of horses and
ponies. This animal encyclopedia also includes
expert advice on horse care, including feeding and
grooming and horse health. Love animals? Try our
other animal encyclopedias! The Horse Encyclopedia
explores all you need to know about horses and
ponies in one dazzling volume — a must-have for
any equine enthusiast! Other Definitive Visual
Guide series titles include the Dog Encyclopedia
and Cat Encyclopedia, stunning celebrations of
your favorite pets!
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one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, feat does not recommend that you have
wonderful points.

Comprehending as skillfully as pact even more than
further will find the money for each success.
bordering to, the publication as skillfully as
perception of this Year Of The Horse can be taken
as competently as picked to act.
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